
February 22, 2018 
 

To:   Business Officers and Academic Personnel Analysts (via SBADM-L) 
  
From:   Cindy Doherty, Director 

Academic Personnel  
 
Re:  Communications regarding UCPath 
 
As our campus moves closer to the September 2018 implementation of UCPath, I write to 
ask for your assistance in facilitation communication with your academic employees.  In 
particular, I would like to draw your attention to the first issue of the Pathfinder Newsletter 
that was recently distributed via the dlist (and follows below.)  If your department does not 
routinely forward dlist items to faculty and other academic employees, please consider 
making special arrangements to forward the Pathfinder Newsletters to these employee 
groups.  I appreciate your efforts in helping the campus move towards a successful 
implantation of UCPath. 
 
 
******* 
Cindy Doherty 
Director 
UCSB Academic Personnel 
(805) 893-8332 
cindy.doherty@ucsb.edu 
 
 
From: Campus wide mail [mailto:DLIST-L@LISTSERV.UCSB.EDU] On Behalf Of Lynn 
Mclaughlin-Hill 
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 11:24 AM 
To: DLIST-L@LISTSERV.UCSB.EDU 
Subject: February Pathfinder Newsletter: UCPath to Go Live at UCSB September 2018 
(On Behalf of Aubrie Amstutz) 
 
Deans, Department Heads, Management Services Officers, Administrative Assistants: 
 
The memo below is being sent to the dlist-l listserv.  Thank you for serving as one of the 
representatives for your department to receive this memo.  Please distribute this 
message to the colleagues in your department. 
 
Thank you. 
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******PLEASE GIVE WIDEST DISTRIBUTION****** 
 
February 20, 2018 
 
To:  Campus Community 
 
Fr:  Aubrie Amstutz, Communications Lead 
  UCSB UCPath Project Team 
 
Re: February Pathfinder Newsletter: UCPath to Go Live at UCSB 

September 2018 
 
The Pathfinder Newsletter is your resource for information about the systemwide UCPath 
project at UCSB. Newsletters will be distributed via email, via campus mail, and posted 
on the UCPath website here: [http://www.ucpath.ucsb.edu/ucpath-
ucsb/communications/pathfinder-newsletter] 
 
UCSB's target go-live date for UCPath is September 2018. The UCPath project affects 
every UCSB employee. Everyone has a role to play in a successful deployment. 
 
In this issue of Pathfinder, you will find the answers to questions such as: 

• What is UCPath? 
• Why is UCPath a priority for the UC system? 
• How can you prepare? 

...and more! 
 
Read the newsletter here: [http://www.ucpath.ucsb.edu/ucpath-
ucsb/communications/pathfinder-newsletter] 
 
Questions? Comments? Email ucpathhelp@ucsb.edu or visit ucpath.ucsb.edu 
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